CORRESPONDENCE
11/16/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 12325-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 11:13 AM

To: ‘John Tomlin'

Subject: RE: Wastewater system - Little Gasparilla Island

Good Morning,

Per your request we have added you as an interested person to Dkt 20200226-SU.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: John Tomlin <john.tomlin@tomlinstcyr.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 15, 2020 8:28 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Wastewater system - Little Gasparilla Island

Good Morning,

“l would like to request that | be considered an interested person regarding the
following docket:

Docket No. 20200226-WS, Application for certificate to provide wastewater service
in Charlotte County, by Environmental Utilities, LLC

Please email all automatic notification of informal meeting notices, FAW notices, all
recommendations, and final orders issued by the Commission to
John.Tomlin@TomlinStCyr.com

If you have additional questions, please contact me at 813-789-1237.

Thank You,

John Tomlin



This electronic message fransmission contains information which may be confidential and/ or privileged. The information is infended to be for the use
of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the infended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the

contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone (813) 636-0700 or by
electronic mail at MaryAnn.Porter@TomlinStCyr.com immediately.

Nothing in this email shall be deemed to create a binding contract to purchase/sell real estate. The sender of this email does not have the authority
to bind a buyer or seller to a contract via written or verbal communications including, but not limited to, email communications.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

P.S. If any of your friends are looking for a real estate professional who will
help make Their Dreams our Mission, we would appreciate and take good care
of your referral.





